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INTAKE COMMENT (BUILDING):  
On-site detention system for this site is not required if findings from a 1/4 mile downstream 
analysis confirm that the downstream system is free of capacity constraints. The analysis needs 
to be submitted as a part of the permit submittal prior to intake.  
 

RESPONSE: 
This has been addressed by the last two pages of the ‘Small Project Stormwater Site Plan 
Report’.  

 


